Re: Complaint about DO]J OIG

Subject: Re: Complaint about DOJ OIG

From: Walt Tuvell <Walt. Tuvell@gmail.com>
Date: 8/26/19, 4:31 PM

Attachments:® CIGIELetter2.pdf (107 KB)

To: Integrity-Complaint <Integrity-

Complaint@cigie.gov>

Attached is my response to your Aug23 letter. Also available at
https://judicialmisconduct.us/sites/default/files/2019-08/CIGIELetter2.pdf.

On 8/24/19 6:26 AM, Walt Tuvell wrote:

FYI: | have received the enclosed letter of yours, and | plan to respond
promptly.

— Walter Tuvell

On 8/23/19 12:20 PM, Integrity-Complaint wrote:
Dear Mr. Tuvel],

Thank you for contacting the Integrity Committee (IC).

The IC is charged with receiving, reviewing, and investigating, where appropriate,
allegations of misconduct made against [nspectors General (IG) and designated
members of an IG's staff (i.e., generally direct reports to the IG) and the Special
Counsel and Deputy Special Counsel of the U.S. Office of Special Counsel. The IC
takes action on allegations of wrongdoing that involve abuse of authority in the
exercise of official duties or while acting under color of office; substantial
misconduct, such as gross mismanagement, gross waste of funds, or a substantial
violation of law, rule, or regulation; or conduct that undermines the independence
or integrity reasonably expected of such persons.

Upon initial review, your complaint does not appear to be within the authority of
the IC, as described above. Rather, it appears to generally concern the
Department of Justice, Office of Inspector General. Unless your allegation is
against a covered person, the IC does not have jurisdictional authority to act on
your complaint. If you have a complaint against an individual within the IC’s
authority, please provide it to this email address as soon as practical.
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Sincerely,
Integrity Committee Working Group

From: Walt Tuvell <walt.tuvell@gmail.com>

Sent: Thursday, August 22, 2019 1:35 PM

To: Integrity-Complaint <Integrity-Complaint@cigie.gov>
Subject: Re: Complaint about DOJ OIG

Thank you for this acknowledgment of receipt. | look forward to a prompt
substantive response from you.

— Walter Tuvell

On 8/22/19 1:32 PM, Integrity-Complaint wrote:
Dear Mr. Tuvell,

We received your email and attachment. Thank you for providing this
information for Integrity Committee review.

Sincerely,
Integrity Committee Working Group

From: Walt Tuvell <walt.tuvell@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 21, 2019 10:54 AM

To: Integrity-Complaint <Integrity-Complaint@cigie.gov>
Subject: Complaint about DOJ OIG

To CIGIE Integrity Committee —

Pursuant to your webpage at https://www.ignet.gov/content
/inteqgrity-0, please see the attached Complaint letter (which is

also available at https://judicialmisconduct.us/sites/default/files
[2019-08/CIGIEL etter.pdf).

— Walter Tuvell (PhD, Math, MIT & U.Chicago — i.e., “not-
a-crank”)

— https://JudicialMisconduct.US

20f3



Re: Complaint about DO]J OIG

30of3



